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STATES GREFFE



PROPOSITION
 

THE STATES are asked to decide whether they are of opinion 
 
                     in accordance with Regulation  3(5) of the Public Employees (Contributory Retirement Scheme) (General)

(Jersey) Regulations 1989, as amended, to approve the appointment of Mr. Michael John Pinel as an
employer representative on the Committee of Management for the period ending 31st December 2006, in
place of the Chief Executive of the States Human Resources Department.

 
 
 
POLICY AND RESOURCES COMMITTEE



REPORT
 

The Regulations governing the Committee of Management of the Public Employees’ Contributory Retirement
Scheme provide for the appointment of employer and employee representatives, who sit in an honorary capacity.
 
Of the 7 employer representatives, the Chief Executive of the States Human Resources Department is a member
of the Committee of Management. The former Chief Executive of the States Human Resources Department, Mr.
Michael John Pinel, has recently transferred to the role of Deputy Chief of the Policy and Resources Department.
In accordance with Regulation  3(2) of the Regulations, the Policy and Resources Committee has asked that in the
interests of continuity Mr.  Pinel continue as an employer representative of the Committee of Management until
the current term expires on 31st December 2006.
 
There are no financial or manpower implications for the States arising from this proposition.


